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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

April 30, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

State

SB 919, Senator Polanco’s measure restricting the MTA’s ability to locate advertising, has been amended.  As discussed by staff during the Executive Management Committee’s consideration of the bill, the Senator had indicated his intention to amend the bill.  Those amendments are now in print.

The amendments do not modify the fundamental intrusion into the local control of the MTA and continue to restrict and potentially prevent the MTA from generating revenue related to advertising in the future.  

The measure has been referred to the Senate Appropriations Committee.  The earliest date for a hearing is May 7.  As of April 30, a hearing date has not been set. 
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